
OTAN Tech Talk on Tech Resources and Ideas to Support the ABE, ASE, and ELL Job Seeker
Coming Up!
Posted on 08/03/2018

Please join us for OTAN’s next Tech Talk on Friday, August 10 from 1-2. This month’s Tech Talk is on Tech Resources
and Ideas to Support the ABE, ASE, and ELL Job Seeker by Marisol Richmond, Teacher on Special Assignment at San
Juan School for Adults. In this OTAN Tech Talk, adult educators will learn how to use Remind, Padlet, and a variety of
Internet resources that support your adult school job seekers. After the presentation, time for Q&A will be provided. You
can sign up at https://www.caadultedtraining.org/otan-tech-talks-2219-10-tr 
You can listen to previous OTAN Tech Talks on our YouTube channel. The recordings are here: 
https://www.youtube.com/playlist?list=PLanOvdxbZVxswxH0qJlySvUWqw_ncfuKi  (And make sure to subscribe to our
YouTube channel while you’re there!)

If you’re interested in sharing a tech tool or tip with your colleagues in the field, submit your presentation idea using this
Google Form: https://goo.gl/g12vto  We are always interested in learning about the latest tech tip or idea that can be shared among adult educators.

We look forward to seeing you at a future Tech Talk!
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